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Saturday and Sunday 
February 23-24 
8 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

Clean out your house! Bring your “trash” items to the park. Place them near storage room 
inside the front gate on Friday. Get ready for lots of bargains! See you Saturday and Sunday! 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Wed. Feb 6 Men’s Coffee 10 a.m. 
 Wed. Feb 13 Women’s Coffee 10 a.m. 
 Fri. Feb 15 LRC 6 p.m. 
 Sat./Sun Feb 23-24 Rummage Sale  8-2 p.m. 
 Tue. Feb 26 Plastic Bags for Homeless 4-5 p.m. 
 
We have switched the Home Tour and Rummage Sale dates.  The tour of beautiful, remodeled 
homes as well as artists displaying their paintings is on Saturday, March 9. Details to follow. 
 
LRC: What is LRC? It’s Left Right Center, a fun game with no skill required, just a desire to have fun 
and possibly win one of three jackpots. Each game is played with $3, and what fun it is to see if you 
will be a winner. Bring $9, BYOB, and snack to share. Be prepared to have a fun evening!  
 
PLASTIC BAGS:  We will make plarn (plastic yarn) from plastic grocery bags. Bring clean grocery 
bags to park and a pair of scissors. The plarn will be used to crotchet mats for the homeless by 
others. 
 
NEIGHBOR TO NEIGHBOR:  Welcome to our new residents: Karen Kelly has moved to 4810 N 74th 
Place; Theodore Connell has moved to 4854 N 74th Place; and Charles Davis and Salena Bowman-
Davis have moved into 4838 N 74th Place. Lots of new residents on 74th Place. 
 
PARK:  New solar pool heater rings are keeping the pool nice and toasty. Please remove all rings 
and place on cool deck when using the pool. Let’s go for a dip! A flip lock has been installed on the 
front gate for easy exit. Five new blue umbrellas have been purchased, lampposts on the 
shuffleboard court have been repainted; and the storage area, kitchen, and pump room have been 
cleaned and reorganized. Terry, Mary, and other volunteers have been busy these past months.  
 
NEWSLETTER:  In order to save $$ (and trees) we are not going to print a copy of the newsletter for 
every home. It will be emailed to everyone and will also be on the website. If you do not have email or 
desire a hard copy, please let Heather know and a copy will be delivered to you. 

Happy Valentine’s Day!	


